Registration for the VMRG Training Weekend is now open and and the options
include:-
 
1.    
Online
registration using Eventbrite (preferred)-On this platform you can register
your attendance (get tickets), complete catering information AND pay your
renewal fees. You will need to scroll down to “Add Ons” to do all three before you check out.
      If you are a first time attendee just choose the "Free ticket" option.
 
 2.    
Registration by EFT from VMRG website
 
 3.    
Completing attached registration form and
-emailing to the secretary  lizleigh1@bigpond.com or posting it to
VMRG Secretary, 165 Harpers Lane Kyneton, VIC 3444
  
4.    
You can register on the first day of the
Training weekend at the shelter (cheque preferred) but please notify the secretary
if you will be joining us for dinner so we can give the caterers notice (see
below).
 
 
If you wish to partake in the catered meals it would be
greatly appreciated if you could advise by 2 October so we can give the scouts
accurate numbers.
 
This can be done two ways:-
 
1.    
Use Eventbrite booking system linked above and
complete Add Ons section
 
2.    
RSVP to secretary lizleigh1@bigpond.com  
 
 
 
Please note…..
 
The Voice Referendum will be held the same weekend as this
event so please visit
 
The AEC
website for voting options.
 
You can apply for a postal vote or vote on your way if you
come on Saturday.
 
 
Please bring your own name tag if you have one as we are
phasing out the plastic ones.
If you have a Working With Children Check card please
present it at the registration desk for our records.
 

